FULTON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
Parent/Teacher Conferences

Dear Parents and/or Guardians:

We are approaching the end of the current grading period at Fulton Elementary School. We have scheduled February 12th
and 13t (Tue/Wed) as Parent/Teacher Conference Days. All students will be dismissed at 11:30 a.m. on both days.

Your child's teacher will utilize this conference to discuss your child’s academic and social progress, focusing on strengths
and areas of concern. Parent conferences are a powerful way to be involved in your child’s academic progress. Please
make every effort to attend.

Complete the bottom portion of this form, and return it to your child’s teacher by Wednesday January 30, 2013. Before
conferences, a confirmation with time and date will be sent home with your child.

Child’s Name: Teacher's Name:

| can attend a conference at any scheduled time.

| would prefer a conference on one of the following days:
Tue (2/12) Afternoon Tue (2/12) Evening

Wed (2/13) Afternoon

| cannot attend and would appreciate a phone conference.

My phone number is:

To accommodate families with more than one child at Fulton, please list all siblings:

Student Teacher / Grade

*1/23/2013



